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TERM 3   WEEK 8 NO. 8 
  Principal:  Drew Green 

Principal’s Message 

Welcome to week 8! 

We had really positive feedback in regards to our school concert last week, so glad you 

enjoyed it and the kids had a ball. There is a concert feedback slip sent home today. Please 

return as your thoughts are very much appreciated. 

I’m sure you all appreciate that to pull something like this together takes a lot of time and 

effort from all the members of our school community. 

This includes classroom teachers, support teachers, general assistants, office staff, parents 

and of course the kids themselves. In fact if you’ve had any association with our school then 

you’re a part of our school community. 

So thank you one and all, it was a terrific and thoroughly worthwhile effort. 
 

2019 Planning 

Apart from the obvious year 6 students, if your child does not plan on being at KPS next year 

could you please let the office know as planning is underway for 2019. 
 

Extra events this week include Grandparents Day on Wednesday, 

Interrelate for Years 5 and 6 and a Video Conference on Friday for 

the finalists of our Spelling Bee. 

Have a great week. 

Drew Green 

Term 3 ends : Friday, 28 September 2018 

Term 4 begins : Monday, 15 October  2018 

The next P & C Meeting Tuesday, 18 September 6.00pm Staffroom 

Best of luck to all of 
our athletes who are 

competing in the 
Regional Athletics 

carnival this Friday!! 

 

 

 

have been learning multiple aspects of music. The class 

has enjoyed learning how to read and perform using 

musical instruments, here are some photos to share with 

you. 
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What’s happening 

PO Box 428, KYOGLE  NSW  2474    192 Summerland Way, KYOGLE  NSW  2474 

Phone:  6632 1200           Fax:  6632 2579          Email: kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Last Weeks playground winners 
 

Stage 1: Ezra Byers       Stage 2: Abella Finberg          Stage 3:Sonia Jenner  
        Zac Newman                 Yasmin Levis         Julia Rankin 

                
The PBL Team meets every Friday. Parents and Caregivers are welcome to attend and 

participate. Meetings are held in the Computer Room at 8:30 am. 

Term 3 Week 8 

Wed 12/09 Grandparents Day 1pm - 2.30pm 
Assembly -  1.40pm KS performing 

Thurs 13/09 Interrelate Yrs 5 & 6 

Term 3 Week 9 

Mon 17/09 PSSA Girls Softball @ KHS 

Tue 18/09 Stg 2 Excursion depart school 9.00am 
P & C Meeting - 6pm 

Wed 19/09 Interrelate Yrs 5 & 6 

Thurs 20/09 Stg 2 Exc arrive at KPS appox 2.00pm 

Term 3 Week 10 

Fri 28/09 Last day of Term 3 

Sound Waves is a word study 
program designed to develop 
reading, spelling and writing skills 
through phonemic awareness. 
Phonemic awareness is essentially 
a knowledge and understanding of 
the sounds and sound patterns of 
our 
language.  
This 
week we 
are 
learning 
the 
sound:  
 

Be Respectful - Be Safe - Be a Learner 
 

I am a safe and respectful learner. 
 

  PBL Focus - Aim: To make sure we are respectful of each        
others property - bag areas. 

 

look after my belongings     stay inbounds     follow staff instructions     care for others     
  value all property          use equipment for its purpose               use school talk 
 

      Last day for students to earn stars this Term is Friday, 21 September. 

Education Week Awards were held at Lismore High School last 
Thursday afternoon. We had 3 very worthwhile recipients. 
Congratulations to Marie Black, Madelyn Maloney and Lola 
Runciman. Here they are pictured with Rebecca Langdon - Director of 
Schools Richmond Valley and Thomas George MP - Member for 
Lismore. 

P & C fundraising update 
A big thanks to everyone 
who supported the recent 
Pie Drive and Fathers 
Day Stall. We raised over 
$1600 during the week, 
which is a spectacular 
result! Funds raised will 
go towards the PBL party 
at the end of the year as 
well as purchasing a 
catering toaster for the 
Breakfast Club. We 
especially appreciate the 
hard work of everyone 
who helped with the 
fundraisers! 
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Academic Expo 2018 
Kyogle Public School will be holding our second 
Academic Expo during Term 4. The Academic Expo is 
an opportunity for students to demonstrate their unique 
academic talents and for us as a school and community, 
to recognise and encourage those achievements. There 
will be six categories open to all students (K-6) to 
nominate in, Instrumental solo, Public Speaking, 
Reading Australian Verse, Writing, Visual Arts, and 
STEM. An information pack is available on the school 
website http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ which 
explains the program, entry criteria and submission 
dates. All children are encouraged to enter, so please 
download the information pack and nominate your child 
in as many categories as they like. Winning students will 
be the recipients of medallions and all students will 
receive a certificate of participation. Students are 
encouraged to start preparing their submissions and/or 
performances now to be ready for Monday, 12  
November.  
From the K.P.S Gifted and Talented Committee 

Upcoming Sporting Events 

Date Details: 

14/09  Regional Athletics Carnival - 
Riverview Park Lismore 

16/09  Casino Fun-Run 

17/09  PSSA Girls Softball @ KHS - 1-2pm 

** All trials events are private transport. 
Entry forms MUST be  
submitted one week prior to the event. 

Joys Learn to Swim 
Taking bookings now for this season. 

Babies, Toddlers, Pre-school, School age 
& Adults learn to swim  

Mondays to Fridays 3.30-6pm 
Saturdays 10am- 4pm 

Aqua Classes Monday and Wednesday 
arvos 5.05pm 

Tuesdays and Thursday mornings 8am 
Starting late October early November. 

 Contact Joy 0429184023 

Grandparents Day 
All Grandparents and 
Grandfriends are invited to our 
thank you afternoon tea on 
Wednesday, 12 September at 
1pm. Grandparents Day 
celebrates the role 
grandparents and older people play in our society – both 
the things they have done and the things they keep 
doing. If your child’s grandparents do not live close by 
and cannot attend, please feel welcome to invite an older 
person that is significant in your families life. Classroom 
visits commence at 1pm followed by an assembly at 
1.40pm with KS performing. Afternoon tea in the library 
will follow at 2.20pm. Looking forward to a fun afternoon. 

http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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